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Street Division
December was a busy month to finish up on projects before the cold weather. The Traffic Department has been busy installing signs in the new developments and replacing old faded signs.  We are ready for the winter season and have been checking out all the plow equipment after each plowing incident.
In addition, the Street Division:
· Completed 32 Street Citizen Requests
· Completed 10 Traffic Citizen Requests
· Hauled 166.85 tons of road stone
· Hauled 807.74 tons of sand
· Used 6.49  tons of cold patch
· Recycled .27 ton of metal

Sewer Division
December we were finishing up projects from the work schedule before the cold weather arrives. They have been checking storm sewers and removing brush from the ditches. They are doing monthly and bi-monthly flushing. 
In addition, the Sewer Division:
· Completed 3 Citizen Requests
· Locates done daily








Fleet Division
The Fleet Department was busy keeping all the equipment and vehicles in working condition for Public Service and other departments. 
· Worked on 107 vehicles for Public Service
· Worked on 24 pieces of equipment for Public Service
· Worked on 6 vehicles for the Police Department
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Worked on 1 vehicle for the Engineering Department


Solid Waste Division
During the month of December the Solid Waste Department picked up an additional 5338 extra tagged bags of garbage. We issued 162 curb side violation tags, due to the number of new residents we have seen an increase in violations.

· Curbside Collection Amounts:
· Garbage 	478.76 tons
· Recycling	156.11 tons
· Collected 6.06 tons of recycling at the Recycling Center
· Had 1878 cars visit the Recycle Center 
· Handled 48 Citizen Requests
· Recycled 1.53 tons of metal
· Recycled 8 TV’s 
· Completed 22 Special Trash pickups
· Completed 1Brush pickup
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